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It is imperative to support union workers legally exercising their right to strike. 

Providing a promise to keep their insurance and provide unemployment is crucial to 

the momentum of contract bargaining. The fear of not being able to provide basic 

necessities that could be covered partially or fully with unemployed should not be a 

forethought when holding the line for better working standards to the community of 

which we serve.  


